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AWARD NOTICE FOR COMMODITY EXCHANGE 7I – NOVEMBER 30, 2007 
 
 
The Kansas City Commodity Office today announced that due to no corresponding 
commodity and ocean freight offers the 300 metric tons of vegetable oil was not 
exchanged.  The products were to be used in the McGovern-Dole International Food for 
Education program.  The Kansas City Commodity Office would like to extend our 
appreciation to all bidders for showing an interest in the export programs.  Questions 
should be addressed to the International Procurement Division, 816-926-6707. 
 
 
Nelson Randall 
International Procurement Division 


